
Dear Parents/Carers 
It has been lovely hearing so much  
Spanish being spoken around the school  

already! Ask your children what they have been 
learning in Spanish and how they have learnt 
these things.  You will be surprised by what they 

can tell you! 

For more details, please look at our Knowledge  
Organisers, which have sound files of native 

speakers. This can really help with your  
pronunciation. These are available on our Class 

Dojo pages. 

Miss Bill 

Lower Key Stage Two 

In Lower Key Stage Two we have focused on all 
four areas of Spanish - listening, speaking,  

reading and writing. 

This Autumn Term we have been learning how to 
greet someone in Spanish and how to say the  
colours and numbers to ten.  We have played 
games and learned songs to practise our  

vocabulary and pronunciation. We have also  
explored Spanish phonics, and how some of the 

sounds are slightly different to the English. 

 

 

 

 

Upper Key Stage Two 

In Upper Key Stage Two we are also focusing on 
speaking about ourselves and asking questions 
about others. We have learned hold a  
conversation with other people to tell them about 

our ourselves: our name, age, where we live  
and our favourite things. We are beginning to 
speak about our day in school and name our 
subjects in Spanish. We have begun to use  
bilingual dictionaries to translate new words into 

Spanish.  
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